
 
 

ALVIN COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
FACILITIES ADVISEMENT COMMUNITY TEAM (F.A.C.T.)  

 MEETING OF JUNE 12, 2017   

OFFICIAL MINUTES 
  
 
 
 
The Facilities Advisement Community Team (F.A.C.T.) for Alvin Community College met on the 12th day 
of June, 2017 at 6:30 p.m., with committee members present and the following ACC Regents, administration 
and presenters present: 
    
 Jody Droege  Regent, Secretary 

 Patty Hertenberger Regent 
 Cheryl Knape   Regent 
 ‘Bel Sanchez  Regent  

Roger Stuksa  Regent 
 Christal M. Albrecht President, Alvin Community College 
 Wendy Del Bello Alvin Community College 
 Karl Stager  Alvin Community College 
 Cynthia Griffith Alvin Community College 
 Jim Simpson  Alvin Community College 
 Karen Edwards Alvin Community College 
 Tammy Giffrow Alvin Community College 
 Ray Laughter  F.A.C. T. Facilitator 
 Erin Mahac  Stantec 
 Kimberly Bow  Stantec 
 
Shirley Brothers 
Cindy Dejongh 
Luch Flores 
Michelle Hilborn  
Elizabeth Laborde 
Pete Nash 
Beth Nelson 

Brenda Schibi 
Becky Schuenemann 
Rick Sharp 
Glenn Starkey 
Diana Tahtinen 
Seth Thompson 
Donna Walleck 

Val Walleck 
Alice Summerville 
Pat Gebhart 
 
 

 
The committee discussed and reviewed current facilities information.  Mr. Laughter led an exercise in 
which a survey was conducted regarding the history of ACC buildings, the students served, and current and 
future programs.  This exercise led to further discussion regarding the future need for facilities that would 
provide for various programs and growth.      
 
No action by the ACC Board of Regents was taken at this meeting.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 
 
  
 
 
__________________________________ ___________________________________ 
Jody Droege, Secretary                Mike Pyburn, Chair 
 


